
 

 

Friday 12 March 2021 

Comment on planned EIS-FELA industrial action – strike action now suspended  

A spokesperson for Colleges Scotland, said: “Following lengthy and detailed discussions a 

consensus position has been reached which both sides are taking to their respective memberships 

for ratification to resolve the dispute.   

“As a result of the position reached, the EIS-FELA has agreed to suspend the national industrial 

action planned for Tuesday 16 March 2021 pending ratification.”  

ENDS 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Jenifer Johnston, Head of Communications and Public Affairs  
Mobile: 07736 885497 
Email:   jen.johnston@collegesscotland.ac.uk    
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